Shelby Newkirk

Para Storm Swim Club
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Swimming Canada 12 Sept 2016

Based on Shelby Newkirk’s performances from the ranking period 2015-2016, she has been invited to
participate in the Swimming Canada 2016-2017 NextGen Camp Program. This program is designed to
provide enhanced training opportunities to impact her overall development over the next four years
leading in to Tokyo in 2020. This camp program is a great opportunity that will assist her moving
forward towards qualification for Tokyo 2020 Paralympic Team, and the enhancement of her daily
training environment.

Para Storm Swimming is so very proud of Shelby and her achievements.
CONGRATULATIONS SHELBY!



